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TREE REMOVAL NOTICE 
Date Posted: July 18, 2025 
Address: 3005 Windsor 
 

The Public Works Department has scheduled the removal of this publicly 
owned tree after August 8, 2025. 
This tree is being removed for the following reason: The tree has a 
primary/structural root traversing the sidewalk/driveway, root removal is necessary to 
replace ADA compliant concrete, and root removal will cause death of tree. There is not 
alternative to removing the root, all other possible site modifications pursuant to removal 
policy were evaluated and determined not feasible. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
A copy of the Arborist Report and Tree Removal Policy (Street Tree Master 
Plan, Volume 2) are on file at the Public Works Department, City Hall West, 
950 W. Mall Square, Room 110, Alameda, for review. 
 

They are also available online at https://alamedaca.gov/go-green/street-trees 
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